
Infection Control Protocols at [Museum 

Name] 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our commitment to the health and safety of our 

visitors, staff, and community, we have implemented comprehensive infection control protocols 

in light of recent public health guidelines. 

Protocols in Place: 

• Regular cleaning and sanitization of exhibits and common areas. 

• Mandatory face coverings for all staff and visitors. 

• Social distancing markers placed throughout the museum. 

• Hand sanitizing stations available at all entrances and exits. 

• Daily health screenings for staff members. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we navigate these challenging times 

together. Your safety is our priority. 

For any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Museum Name] 


